
From: Patrick Frank pfrank830@earthlink.net
Subject: review of ms 5153401

Date: January 1, 2017 at 5:40 PM
To: Jorge Gonzalez-cruz jgonzalezcruz@ccny.cuny.edu
Cc: Rana Ali rana.ali@hindawi.com

Dear Prof. Gonzalez-cruz,

8 January 2017 will mark five full months that manuscript 5153401 has been under review. 

This length of time is more than twice the average for Advances in Meteorology, and is unprecedented in my experience.

I will hope and expect to receive the reviews for manuscript 5153401 by that date.

Thank-you very much for your consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Pat

Patrick Frank, Ph.D.
Palo Alto, CA 94301
email: pfrank830@earthlink.net
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
These things are, we conjecture, like the truth;
But as for certain truth, no one has known it.

          Xenophanes, 570-500 BCE
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++


